
 

 

28/06/2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

NUT Strike Day Closure 
 
Having spoken to all NUT staff, I can now confirm that school will be closed on Tuesday 5th 
July 2016 for one day.  This is due to the strike, which will be happening on this day. 
 
School will be back open on Wednesday 6th July 2016 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jon Beisly 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


